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Sen. Carson statement on public safety benefits of SB 292 

Bill requires parole/probation officers to be notified when a parolee is arrested 

 

CONCORD, NH – Sen. Sharon Carson (R-Londonderry) Chair of the Judiciary Committee, 

issued the following statement regarding bi-partisan Senate Bill 292: 

 

     “SB 229 is all about common sense and keeping our communities safe. It requires that 

parole or probation officers be notified whenever one of their clients has been arrested and is 

being detained.  The county correctional facility where a detainee is being held will be 

responsible for the notification. Parole and probation violations constitute real public safety 

issues, and when they occur, the proper alerts need to be in place.  This legislation makes the 

notification process clearer which will benefit everyone and promote increased protection for 

citizens and the communities where they live.”   
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